STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA
JOE MANCHIN It DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION ROBERT W. FERGUSON, JR.
GOVEANOR PURCHASING DIVISION CABINET SECRETARY
2019 WASHINGTON STREET, EAST
P.O. BOX 50130 DAVID TINCHER

CHARLESTON, WEST VIRGINIA 25305-0130 DIRECTOR

August 16, 2007

RE: Expression of interest #DEP14123

To Whom [t May Concern:

Dlease note that due to the size and volume of the Expression of Interest submissions they wili not be
scanned at this time. If you desire to see the proposals of said firms, do not hesitate to contact me to
make arrangements for viewing of the Expression of Interest submissions. You may reach me at phone:
(304) 558-2157, fax: (304) 558-4115, or e-mail me at chowman@wvadmin.gov.

QOur address is:

2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV 25305

Sincerely,
Chuck Bowman

Senior Buyer

cc: Purchase Order File

PHONE:(304) 558-2306 E.E.Q/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER FAX: (304) 558-4115
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Buchart Horn, Inc..
Suite 118

400 Tracy Way
Charleston, WV 25311

(304) 346-1127
(800} 2742224
Fax (304) 346-7295

Charleston, WV
Morgantown, WV
Pittshurgh, PA

August 10, 2007

West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection
Abandoned Mine Lands and Reclamation

c/o State of West Virginia Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East

Charleston, WV 25305-0130

Attn: Chuck Bowman, Buyer

Subject: Expression of Interest — Lenox/Cuzzart Waterline Extension
Requisition # DEP14123

Dear Mr. Bowman:

Buchart Horn’s ability to provide in-house mapping and design, coupled with our
extensive experience in the design of water storage and distribution systems, will
enable us to provide you with quality and timely services for the Lenox/Cuzzart
Waterline Extension project in Preston County.

Buchart Horn is a full-service engineering and architectural firm with offices in
Charleston and 21 other locations in the eastern United States and Germany.
Specifically, we have strong experience in water systems design, having performed
hundreds of similar projects throughout the eastern United States. Our local staff
includes registered Professional Engineers and individuals with experience in the AML
program.

In accordance with the instructions outlined in your Request for Expressions of
Interest, this package contains a completed copy of the DEP AML Consultant
Confidential Qualification Questionnaire. We have also provided additional details on
our firm, recent relevant projects, and our proposed project team.

Should you have any questions concerning the information contained in this package,
please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to your favorable review of our
Expression of Interest and the opportunity to serve the West Virginia Department of

Environmental Protection.

Very truly vours,
BUCHART HORN, INC.

L DAY

Kenneth D. Bryant, PE, PS
Regional Manager




